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Davenham Church of England Primary School

“Working Together, Playing Together, Serving God and Serving Others”
“…encourage one another and build one another up…” 
1 Thessalonians 5:11.

24 September 2020
Dear Parents / Carers 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find attached letter from CWAC outlining some additional precautionary measures. 

Some time ago we asked parents / carers to wear face coverings at pick up and we were very pleased with the positive response around this request.  However, following the advice of CWAC, I would ask that from tomorrow, all parents / carers wear a face covering at drop off and pick up. I would also strongly suggest that you consider the remainder of your journey home if you are walking. The path between school and the British Legion for can become very congested and I would ask that you consider continuing to wear your face covering in busy areas such as these. 

I must stress once again the importance of social distancing on the playground. Whilst we appreciate that parents want to communicate with one another, I must remind you that this is a virus which is transmitted from person to person and that we all have a vital role to play in reducing this transmission. Staff will be wearing face coverings at pick up from tomorrow.  

If you have older children who walk home, please stress the importance of these measures and that they should only walk home with children from their own bubble. 

Thank you for your continued support 
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Mrs J M Hyslop 
Headteacher 
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